NOTICE OF HEARING - PRIVATE PLAN CHANGE 46: BANGOR ROAD, DARFIELD

The Council has appointed a Hearing Commissioner to hear submissions on the Private
Plan Change 46: 160 Bangor Road, Darfield.

The hearing will commence at 9.30am in Meeting Room 1B, Darfield Library and Service
Centre, 1 South Terrace, Darfield on Monday 21 December 2015.

The purpose of the hearing is to give submitters an opportunity to make a presentation in
support of their submissions to the Hearing Commissioner.

The officer's s42a report is available on the Council’s website.
The Hearing is open to the public.

If you have made a submission and wish to address the Commissioners at the
hearing, please contact Andrew Mactier Phone 03 347-2800



